Viborg-Hurley
Parent Teacher Organization

Backpack Program

The Viborg-Hurley PTO has started a backpack program. The
purpose of the backpack program is to help children get nutritious
and easy-to-prepare food they need on the weekends. Families need
to sign up if they want their children to receive food through the
backpack program. It is strictly a voluntary sign-up and remains
confidential. No financial information is requested, and it is open to
all students. Food is distributed on the last school day of the week.
If your child has the backpack food in their locker from the previous
week, they will not receive another “pbackpack” in their locker until
they have taken the other home. I you’re interested in receiving
food through this program, please fill out the form below and return
it to the Hurley or Viborg office Attn: PTO Backpack Program.

Backpack Program

| would like my child(ren) signed up for the Backpack program.
| understand that this is strictly a voluntary sign up and will remain
confidential. '

# of kids for Program:

Student Name(s):

Grade(s)




